
From: 

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 11:21 AM 
To: Tear, Jayne; ian.clements@met.police.uk; SouthwarkLicensing@met.police.uk; 

Cc: Kalu, Richard 

Subject: Re: REPRESENTATION RE KANELLA LATIN HOUSE 

Dear Ms Tear 

I  refer to my earlier reply ( yesterday ) to your representation concerning Kanella Latin 
House.Opening times and the Licencing Objectives and wish  to confirm agreement to amend the 
closing time to 23:00 everyday in order  to address your specific objection and to comply with 
Southwark Statement of Licensing Policy Table 2 Closing times for Cafes and Restaurantsin 
Residential areas. 

Kind regards 

On Monday, 13 May 2019, 22:37:14 BST, Tear, Jayne <Jayne.Tear@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK> 
wrote:  

Dear Licensing 

 Please find attached a copy of my representation for the above premises licence application, 

 With kind regards 

Jayne Tear - Principal Licensing Officer – As Responsible Authority for Licensing 

Southwark Council | Licensing Unit 160 Tooley Street | London | SE1 2QHDirect line 020 7525 0396 | 
Fax 020 7525 5735 | Call Centre 020 7525 2000 

Womens Safety Charter - https://www.southwark.gov.uk/community-safety/let-s-talk-about-women-s-
safety  

The email you received and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be covered by legal 
and/or professional privilege and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. 

If you have received this in error please notify us immediately. 

If you are not the intended recipient of the email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you 
may not copy it, forward it or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other 
person. To do so may be unlawful. 

Where opinions are expressed in the email they are not necessarily those of Southwark Council and 
Southwark Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent. 
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